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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

DEVELOPMENT AT LAS BAMBAS SITE 

 
The board of directors (Board) of MMG Limited (Company) announces that there have been 

developments at the site of the Company’s Las Bambas Project in Peru. The Company advises that 

there is protest activity in the Apurimac region near the Las Bambas Project. 

 

The protests have been instigated by outlying communities, not communities directly adjacent the Las 

Bambas Project. The reported reasons for the protest include issues concerning the approved 

Environmental Impact Assessment, as well as a number of political and social issues relevant to the 

broader region. 

 

Yesterday (Peru time), protest activity escalated and police involvement increased. It is believed that 

some protestors and police officers suffered injuries, and sadly it has been reported that there has 

been at least one fatality. In addition, Company mobile plant has been damaged during the activity. 

 

Las Bambas management are continuing to monitor the situation and obtain further information. Our 

focus remains on ensuring the safety of the people located at the site, as well as the site itself and the 

safety of the community. The impact of these developments on scheduled activities at the site will be 

assessed as further information becomes available. 

 

The Company will update shareholders in relation to any material developments in due course. 
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